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KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY

Principal: Ms Annabel Cowling
Manor Street, KEELBY, Grimsby. DN41 8EF
Tel: 01469 560366 e.mail: enquiries@keelby.lincs.sch.uk Acage

18t October, 2019

MEALS Please book meals for after half term by midnight on Tuesday. If you are not able to
do this, please make sure children have a packed lunch with them.

FLU IMMUNISATIONS Please ensure you have consented online for your child. Reminders
and online links have been sent via email. The online consent will close on Tuesday 29t
October.

POPPIES will be on sale after half term. There will also be other items but we will let you
know after half term.

SECONDARY TRANSFER APPLICATIONS If your child is in Y6 you will need to apply for a
secondary school place for September 2020. The closing date is 315t October. If you don'’t
live in Lincolnshire you must apply through your local County Council.

If you live in Lincolnshire you can apply online at www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions
or ring the Education Team on 01522 782030.

ALDI’s KIT FOR SCHOOL We have already managed to fill two posters and have ordered a
third so please keep collecting and sending the stickers into school.

THE INDIAN EXPERIENCE The children are all looking forward to the workshops taking
place during the first two days back after half term. The workshops aim to provide the
children with activities which will have them immersed in the culture, festivals and traditions
of India and Hinduism.

BAG2SCHOOL COLLECTION You will have received one of these bags today. They are
due for collection on Monday 18" November. We hope you will be able to donate by filling
the bag (or by using a bin bag) with used clothes etc.. (There is a list on the bag as to what
they will take). The donation we receive into school depends on the weight of the bag.
Please leave any bags on the grassed area down the school drive before 9.00 a.m. on
Monday 18" November. I'm sorry but we cannot keep them in school so please don’t bring
them at any other time.

BOOK FAIR Thank you for supporting our annual Book Fair. This has enabled us to spend
over £850 on books for school.

CHILDREN IN NEED This year we will be fundraising on Friday 15" November.
TRIPS/ CLUBS As with all trips/clubs, can you please return the consent form, irrespective
of whether you are happy for your child to go on the trip. Please amend the form if

necessary. We need to know you have received the information. Thank you.

We hope you all have a great half term break and see you back on Monday, 281" October.

Annabel Cowling



